
Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy - t? es
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 4:32 PM
To: Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: SOARCA CA Note
Attachments: Kathy Halvey Gibson.vcf; image001 .jpg

Thank you!!!!

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

KathyGibson@nrc.gov251-7499 W ork-

From: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 4:27 PM
To; Brock, Kathryn
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Sheron, Brian; Lyons, James; Valentin, Andrea; Uhle, Jennifer; Armstrong, Kenneth; Hudson, Daniel;
Lui, Christiana; Coe, Doug; Barr, Jonathan; Yerokun, Jlmi; Bano, Mahmooda
Subject: SOARCA CA Note

Kathryn

I left a voice message for you and will help you if you need further assistance to process this CA note. Jack
had committed to getting this up to the OCM TAs prior to the SOARCA briefing to Cmr. Magwood on Oct 6 ".
This CA note provides an update on the staffs plans for completing the State-of-the-Art Reactor Consequence
Analysis (SOARCA) study as well as the plan for the proposed new Level 3 probabilistic risk analysis (PRA)
that was discussed during the February 2010 Annual Commission Briefing on Research Programs,
Performance, and Future Plans.

Thanks,

Patricia A. Santiago
Tcchiuical Assistant
Oflicc of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Phone- 301-251-7982
F,ax- 301-251-7426
Patricia.S;u iiago@iirc.gov
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